
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 10th, 2019 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Republic Services is experiencing ongoing delays in the residential garbage pickup 

schedule in Sulphur due to mechanical failure. Also due to this, some residents did not 

receive regular pickup last week and are scheduled to be picked up this week. We are 

working to rectify the situation and apologize for the inconvenience.  


